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SENT ELECTRONICALLY 
 
Manitoba Conservation and Climate 
Director 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
1007 Century Street 
Winnipeg, MB R3H 0W4 
 
Attn: Director Shannon Kohler 
Shannon.Kohler@gov.mb.ca 
 
 
Re: Cover Letter and Notice of Alteration 

Cenovus Energy Inc. (formerly Husky Oil Operations Limited) 
 Minnedosa Ethanol Plant 
 Manitoba Conservation Licence No. 2698 R 

Licencee Name Change with New Licence 
 
As of January 1, 2021, the Husky Energy Marketing Partnership, Husky Oil Operations 
Limited (and all other Husky related operating entities) became subsidiaries of 
Cenovus Energy Inc. Following amalgamation and internal reorganization during 
2021, an amalgamation certificate was issued on December 30, 2021 to finalize the 
merger of Husky Oil Operations Limited with Cenovus Energy Inc. In accordance with 
Section 14(1) of the Manitoba Environment Act, Cenovus Energy Inc. (Cenovus) is 
providing notification to the Director related to the alteration of a licenced 
development. The current Manitoba Conservation Licence, 2698 R, is registered to 
Husky Oil Limited for the operation of the Development being an ethanol and distillers 
dried grain with soluble products manufacturing plant in the Town of Minnedosa. This 
Notice of Alternation is being submitted to change the licencee name associated with 
licence 2698 R from Husky Oil Limited, to Cenovus Energy Inc. Cenovus is requesting 
a new licence be issued with the updated name to reflect the current operator of the 
Development.  
 
Please find attached to this application the following: 
 
Attachment 1: Completed Notice of Alternation Form 
Attachment 2: Amalgamation Certificate  
 
As this Notice of Alteration is solely associated with a licence update to reflect the 
licencee’s new name, a Notice of Alteration Report is not included. If you have any 
questions, or if you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
Ben Hale at 403-298-6714 or at Ben.Hale@Cenvous.com. 
 
 
Sincerely; 



 MEP Licencee Name Change  
Notice of Alteration 

  
  

  

January 2022                       Page 3 
 

 
 
 

Ben Hale, P.Biol 
Sr. Environmental Advisor 
Regulatory Services 
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